
 
 

Breaking News: 

NLRB to Prosecute Asarco for Unfair Labor Practices 

Nov. 4, 2015 - Region 28 of the National Labor Relations Board (NLRB) has issued a 
Consolidated Complaint alleging multiple unfair labor practices against Asarco, LLC, 
including a charge that the company has failed and refused to negotiate with the unions 
which represent the company’s hourly employees. 

This very important development is the result of hard work by union members in 
reporting supervisor’s comments and unilateral changes. 

The NLRB complaint spells out how, after our contract expired on June 20, 
Asarco/Grupo Mexico management repeatedly has acted unilaterally to change working 
conditions at our facilities without discussing its actions with union representatives. In 
some cases, the NLRB points out, management did not even notify the unions of the 
changes. 

Although the company has threatened to implement the terms and conditions of its 
“last, best and final” contract proposal at our facilities on December 1, 2015, our 
negotiating committee remains dedicated to resolving the outstanding issues through 
the collective bargaining process. 

Please plan to attend all scheduled union meetings, stay in contact with the local union 
leadership and CAT representatives at your location, and keep an eye out for more 
information and updates as the process continues. 

The unity and solidarity of our membership at all Asarco/Grupo Mexico locations 
continues to be the source of our strength and power to fight for fairness at the 
bargaining table. This complaint is a result of your hard work! 

We deserve a fair contract now! 
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